
GARLINGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
 

YEAR 3 CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are currently making preparations for our Christmas celebrations at 
Garlinge and we are writing to inform you of the arrangements for the Year 3 
Christmas Party. 
 
The party will take place during the afternoon of Monday 16th December. On 
the day, your child may come to school dressed in their party clothes. We do 
request, however, that this includes suitable footwear and clothing warm 
enough for outside playtimes. 
 
This year, each year 3 class will be organising themselves into groups of 
approximately 6 to plan their own party food menu and decorations for their 
table. We find this a very popular activity, where children are encouraged to 
use a range of skills when working as part of a team. There will be a prize in 
each class for the ‘best dressed table’. We will also take into account how well 
children have worked together to make the festivities good fun! 
 
Your child will shortly be bringing home a slip, indicating what they have 
volunteered to contribute for their Christmas table. 
 
Please may we request that any food products provided are nut free and that 
you ensure that we are made aware of any food allergies. It would also be 
most helpful if any food containers are clearly labelled if you wish for them to 
be returned. 
 
We are sure that all children will have a fabulous time at the party and we 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Setchfield, Miss Bobbett, Ms Bridgeman and Mrs Moore 
Year 3 teachers 


